





01 June 2012

Mr Bim Sandhu The Sandhu Charitable Foundation Third Floor Saunders House 52/52 The Mall London **W5 3TA**

Dear Mr Sandhu

Thank you so much for supporting David Robins by making an incredibly generous £3,000 donation to Connect. Your donation will help to ensure that Connect can continue making a big difference to the lives of people living with aphasia.

Connect heavily relies on donations and legacies to help create a world where aphasia is better understood, and where more people with aphasia are able to re-connect with life again. Without the generosity of you and all our supporters, Connect would not exist.

David will begin the daunting climb to the top of Mount Kilimanjaro on 3rd June. The trek will take him as high as 19,000 feet, to temperatures as low as -20°, and you can keep up to date every step of the way on Connect's website at www.ukconnect.org/davidrobins-kilimaniaro-2012.aspx.

If there is anything else you would like to know or discuss, please do not hesitate to contact our Fundraising Support Executive Tristan Paton, on 020 7367 0851 or at tristanpaton@ukconnect.org.

Once again, from all at Connect, thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Sally McVicker Chief Executive

Connect – the communication disability network

Connect 16-18 Marshalsea Road London SE1 1HL

telephone 020 7367 0840 email info@ukconnect.org fax 020 7367 0841 www.ukconnect.org